
September 21, 1979

Ms. Mary Sue Walsh
c/o Laura Gilpin, Photographer
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mary Sue:

Thanks for your note. I'm glad to hear that Laura felt pleased with the 
filming and is recovering from all the excitement.

You can reach Fred White, Jr. at:

Frontier America Corporation 
P. O. Box 3698 
Bryan, Texas 77801 
713/846-4462

He quite enjoyed his film debut and is delighted with his photographic 
purchases.

I felt the filming went well and I look forward to seeing the rushes next 
week.

Thanks again for all of your help last week. Let's keep in touch. Perhaps 
you can tag along on Paul's next business trip to Dallas and come see the 
museum.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Marni Sandweiss 
Curator of Photographs 
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